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After The Jerusalem Post discovered a job offer listing its location as “Jerusalem, Palestine (State of)” on the website for the United Nations Office for Project Services (UNOPS), the listing was corrected to only read “Jerusalem”. 

A UNOPS spokesperson apologized for the original terminology, calling it a “logistical oversight”.

“Our teams took immediate action to correct it.” they told the Post. “The location mentioned in this job posting was an oversight and is in no way a political statement by UNOPS.”

“We remain committed to constructive cooperation with the Government of Israel,” the spokesperson added. 
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The vacancy for the job, which is for a Local Access Associate, was also cancelled online, making it impossible to apply for it.

